
 
201 Mechanic Street 

Laurel, Delaware 19956 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 23, 2021 
 
 
Department of Elections – Sussex County 
P. O. Box 457 
Georgetown, Delaware 19947 
 
ATTENTION:  Kenny McDowell 
 
REFERENCE:  Town of Laurel General Municipal Election 
 
Dear Mr. McDowell: 
 
 Please be advised the Town of Laurel will be holding our General Municipal Election on 
Thursday, March 25, 2021, from 1:00 p.m. until 8:00 p.m., at the Laurel Fire Hall, 205 Tenth 
Street, Laurel.    
 

The filing deadline for the candidates was Thursday, February 18, 2021.  At the General 
Election for Municipal Officers of the Town of Laurel, the following officers shall be filled:   

 
Mayor:   

John Shwed  
                     Mark Sikora  
 
  Council At Large: 
   Donald Holden, Jr.  
   Laura Mackey 
 
 The following persons have filed for Mayor and Council seats and pursuant to The Town 
of Laurel’s Charter, Section 8(H), “In the event that only one person files or is nominated for 
office for which an election is to be held, the person who files or who is nominated shall be 
deemed to be elected for full term and it shall not be necessary to have an election.” 
 
 Council Ward 2:  Robin M. Fisher 
 Council Ward 3:  Jonathan Kellam  



 
 I have attached a copy of the public notice that have been placed in the town’s local 
newspaper.  Each candidate, at the time of filing was given a copy of the Certificate of Election 
and advised to fill it out and mail it to your office within seven days.  Should you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
THE TOWN OF LAUREL 

 
 
Jamie T. Smith 
Town Manager  
 
 


